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  MEETING OF THE EASTERN SUBURBS FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
June 28 2021 at 7:30pm @ ESFA Office/Zoom 

  

MINUTES 

Attendance: Nigel Singh, Roy Belcher, Andrew Field, Glen Overton, Lisa Thorne, Adam Gwynne, 

Leighton Robins, Greg Storey (Interim GM), Bill Kostandas (GM). 

 

The meeting opened at 7.35pm. 

 

6/21.1  APOLOGIES 

Nil 

 

6/21.2   DISCUSSION: COVID-19 IMPLICATIONS ON FOOTBALL  

NS has further spoken to FNSW.  

ESFA (FNSW and all Football Associations) to follow the State Government Public Health Order, so no 

football activity until 9 July 2021, 11.59pm.  

FNSW has mentioned that it might take a step back approach i.e. back to training first and then games 

to follow. 

Situation at South Coogee Primary discussed.  

Discussed ‘lost’ games 

GS working on interim plans 

AG putting together a spreadsheet re: competition. 90% through a doing a proposal 

Working Group formed: GS (to lead), AG, and BK. They will look at makeup of competitions, Cups and 

finals. All depends on time out re: COVID-19.  

Discussed on the running of the Office for the next two weeks 

Discussed Referees 

Discussed Marketing Plan 

Discussed Summer Soccer  

 

The meeting closed at 8.15pm.  Next meeting July 5.  

 


